
Question by Mr Roger Salmon to Councillor Mrs A Grigg, Planning and 
Economic Development Portfolio Holder 
 
Bus stopping arrangements in The Broadway, Loughton 
 
“What further steps will the District Council be taking in order to try to get the County 
Council to rectify and resolve the difficult and impossible situation regarding the 
enormous inconvenience inflicted on local residents, by siting the bus terminus at the 
far end of Vere Road, Loughton, as it is nearly a quarter of a mile from the main 
supermarket and over a quarter of a mile for those wishing to get a connection from 
the Underground Station?” 


